Design Grant Update

The Stanton Foundation Dog Park Program would like to encourage you to consider anew the
unique opportunity for your community to receive funding from the Foundation to develop an
enclosed dog park in your town or city. With close to forty parks funded across Massachusetts,
we have the experience and commitment to support the process from design through
construction. However, the opportunity to take advantage of this program will end soon.

We are currently offering new design grants only through December 15, 2023.
For reference:

Design Grants: The Foundation contributes up to $25,000 to cover 100% of the costs of taking a
dog park from initial concept to bid-ready construction documents.

Construction Grants: The Foundation will fund 90% of the park’s “hard” construction costs up
to $250,000, with a 10% contribution match made by the town budget or fundraising.

The decision to build a dog park has the potential for enormous benefit for your community.
However, it requires a commitment of time and energy from the town as a whole. If your town is
enthusiastic about bringing a dog park to the community and is willing to commit to the process
(and we hope you are!), the Stanton Foundation encourages you to apply before the final
deadline.



